

The Prince's Trust Trading Ltd President HRH The Prince of Wales

18 Park Square East London NW1 4I H

Telephone 020 7543 1234 Facsimile 020 7543 1200 Minicom 020 7543 1374 princes-trust.org.uk

Ranjit Singh OBE
President of the Sikh Foundation
The Sikh Forum International
10 Loughton Business Centre
Langston Road
Loughton
Essex IG10 3FL

03/08/2010

Dear Ranget,

Thank you for your letter dated 28th July inviting our Chief Executive, Martina Milburn, to your Annual Dinner on the 9th of November at Lincoln's Inn. Although Martina would very much have liked to attend, she already has alternative arrangements for that same evening.

She did however want to reiterate he deepest gratitude for your extremely generous donation at your 2008 event. Your donation has gone onto help over 35 young people to turn their lives around and become active members of society, a truly remarkable achievement. So on behalf of The Trust and all the young people you have directly supported, thank you.

Although Martina is unable to attend, my colleague Batul Dungarwalla and I would very much like to go on her behalf if that is acceptable with you.

The Prince's Trust is constantly striving to increase its presence within British Asian communities and our partnerships with entities such as The Sikh Forum International have helped us to do this.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Sincerely,

Christoph Courth
Major Donor Development Manager
christoph.courth@princes-trust.org.uk
020 7543 1369

